From:
 Kaitlyn Stoddart

 To:
 Terri Towstiuc

 Cc:
 Dutton Farmers Market

**Subject:** Dutton Farmers Market Economic Support Request

**Date:** Wednesday, April 16, 2025 7:39:35 PM

You don't often get email from kistoddart@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear West Elgin Economic Development Committee,

I hope this email finds you well. I am reaching out on behalf of the Dutton Farmers' Market to request your support in enhancing the visibility and promotion of our market and its community events.

We are seeking a \$1,500 sponsorship from the West Elgin Economic Development Committee to purchase four teardrop signs that will help direct visitors to the market and highlight our live music offerings. These signs will be used throughout the farmers' market season and at the Roots and Revival Festival in West Lorne, ensuring greater awareness and engagement for both events.

Your generous contribution would play a vital role in strengthening our local economy by increasing foot traffic to the market, supporting small businesses, and fostering a vibrant community atmosphere. In recognition of your support, we would be happy to acknowledge the committee's contribution through our marketing channels and on-site signage.

Please let us know if you would be open to supporting this initiative or if you require any further details. We truly appreciate your time and consideration and look forward to the opportunity to collaborate in promoting local economic growth.

Best regards,
Kaitlyn Stoddart
Committee Member
Dutton Farmers' Market